
From: Sandhya Talokar <sandhyatalokar1980@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 9:58 AM 
To: Trevor Bazinet <tbazinet@goderich.ca> 
Cc: Jenna Ujiye <jujiye@goderich.ca> 
Subject: Regarding Diwali celebration and fireworks 

 
Good morning Trevor and Jenna, 
I am Sandhya Talokar  from 49 West Street Goderich would like to take permission for 
the fireworks as a part of Indian Festival, Diwali which is on  November 1st, 2024.  We 
are planning to have it at 8.00pm to 9.00pm. There will be approximately 20 people 
involved in it. We will use the following fireworks for the celebration. 
1)Ariel Shells 
2) Speciality Bombettles 
3) Barrages  
4)Comets 
5) Mines 
6) Noise maker 
7) Ground spinners 
8) Festival lights and sparkles. 
Kindly guide for the same. 
Thank you  
Sandhya Talokar  
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